

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 11 Progress Evening Change of Date

We are aware that there is a clash between the year 11 progress evening and the East Norfolk Sixth Form College open evening. As an academy, we understand that the next steps for our students are incredibly important and we do not want students to miss out on such a good opportunity, especially as the college is a popular destination for so many of our students. Therefore, we decided to postpone our year 11 progress evening until **Thursday 23rd January**.

We know some of you may want specific conversations with staff on 10th October in advance of the mock exams or may have questions you want answered. If this is the case, please fill out the attached form with the nature of your queries and a member of the senior leadership team will contact you on the 10th October.

We have been delighted to welcome East Coast College and East Norfolk Sixth Form College for assemblies for our year 11 students so far this year and have further assemblies from City College Norwich, Easton and Otley College, Paston College and UTCN to come this half term. Students have started to explore colleges and applications in their PSHE lessons and our independent advice and guidance counsellor, Ms Watson, has started appointments with year 11s. There is an opportunity to request an appointment with Ms Watson in the form attached to the letter.

In addition to the open days already advertised by the academy, we should make you aware that Paston 6th Form college have a taster day that students can sign up for on Friday 25th October.

If you would like further contact from us related to any of the above, please fill out this form https://forms.office.com/e/RXhzXcpHJP

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me dguy@fleggoa.co.uk
Yours sincerely,

Mr D Guy

Assistant Principal

